

Dearest Dr. Corbett and Board of Education-

VERY MUCH



This note is written with a grateful heart. I can not thank you enough for affording me such an affording me such an amazing opportunity as to amazing opportunity as to attend "La Cosecha". The attend "La Cosecha". The experience was fulfilling on experience was fulfilling on so many levels. I feel so many levels. I feel blessed to work in a district with such forward thinkers. With such forward thinkers. With such generosity will be sincerely, kim thenner-Woods



The family of Gretel "Margret" Martin acknowledges with deep appreciation your kind expression of sympathy.

Dear Wood Dale School District 7 School Board,

On behalf of the entire Martin Family, please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation to the Education Foundation in my mother/mother-in-law's name. My mother/mother-in-law, Gretel (Margret) Martin, was a wonderful and caring person who always had a smile on her face and a heart as big as you can imagine. She would be deeply humbled to know you have honored her this way.

With Warmest Regards, The Martin Family



Gretel "Margret" Martín

February 1, 1933 - October 30, 2018